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8 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Maths In Action GCSE Trip - 23 January 2025 

We are delighted to offer students the opportunity to join us on our upcoming Maths In Action GCSE trip to 
the Emmanuel Centre in London on Thursday 23 January 2025. This exciting event will showcase the diverse 
applications of mathematics across various professions.   

Event Details 

• Date: Thursday, 23 January 2025 

• Venue: Emmanuel Centre, London 

• Time: 10.45am – 3.15pm 

The event will feature a panel of renowned speakers – please see below for the full list and details of the 
talks. For more information about the event, please visit https://educationinaction.org.uk/study-day/gcse-
maths-in-action-23-01-2025/. 

Travel Arrangements 

• Departure: 9.10am sharp from the Maths Office 

• Train: 9.38am from Orpington station to London Waterloo East 

• Return: 3.54pm train from London, arriving at Orpington station by 4.22pm 

Travel costs will be covered by the TFL 'Travel for Schools' scheme. 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and wear full school uniform. We advise students to bring a bottle 
of water with them as they will not be able to leave the theatre before the end of the show. 
 
Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
If you agree to the details of the trip as outlined in this letter, please make a payment of £25.00 via WisePay 
by Thursday 19 December 2024. Please be aware that payment constitutes permission for this trip. Should 
you have any financial concerns with regards to payment please contact finance@newsteadwood.co.uk in 
confidence.   
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For the purpose of trip safety, emergency contact and medical information for students will be taken from 
the school database Please check and update school with any changes via the Arbor app or by email to 
Office@newsteadwood.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

A Neman  
 

Dr A Neman 
Head of Maths 
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